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NT Bar Council Media Release 
 
 
 

 
The NT Bar Council has received the resignation of President Alistair 
Wyvill SC in light of the decision of Lawrie –v- Lawler [2015] NTSC 19, 
delivered on 1 April 2015.  
 
“The Council has accepted Mr Wyvill’s resignation. His decision to resign 
today was accepted with regret.”  
 
“The NT Bar Council will meet in the next week to consider the decision 
and elect a new President.    
 
Given the potential for an appeal, and other proceedings, it would be 
inappropriate to comment further at this early stage.”  
 
 
The above can be attributed to Mark Thomas, Secretary of the NTBC. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Thomas 
Secretary, NTBC 
2 April 2015 
 


